
         President’s Message 

 

The weather has improved. Our moods are 

joyous and summery. We have events 

planned. Somewhere a lamb frolics with no 

inkling of its fate. Colonel Dallison has 

completed his recce and the road is clear 

for a history tour.  

Ladies Lunches are planned. I understand 

they are open to men, which creates a 

politically correct semantic conundrum.  

 

Enjoy your summer! Live it up! 

 

Jim Quigley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is in the Works 
 

 

➢ June 21, Summer Lunch Series #1 

– Pickle Jar, 11:45. Enjoy our 

discount at this first summer lunch. 

 

➢ June 23/24, History Tour – 09:00 

Our History Tours are back! Leaving at 

9:00am from the Irving Big Stop’s 

Blue Canoe, to begin the trip to Saint 

John. 

 

➢ July 9, Hosted BBQ (Lamb or 

alternate) – 16:00 

Barbara and Robin have again 

offered their wonderful venue for 

our annual hosted BBQ.  

 

➢ July 19-21 (to be confirmed) 

Summer Lunch Series #2 – 

Wolastoq Wharf,  11:45. 

 

➢ July 23 (Rain day July 22) – 19:00 

Cocktail Hour @ The Wade’s 

Astrid and David have offered up their 

wonderful yard for a nice evening 

social hour.  

 

 

Kings Landing - Prov. Archives 

 

19 of us had a great morning 

exploring the Provincial Archives at 

Kings Landing. It is the kind of 

place you could spend hours and not 

move more than 10 feet.  A BIG 

thank you to Bob for arranging for 

us to visit. 

Message from the Club Manager 

 

Finally! We are back into the summer 

months.  We have several months of 

enjoying this most wonderful season and 

the carefreeness that goes along with it. 

I don’t think we have had as much 

planned for summer, as we do this 

summer… so I hope you are feeling 

carefree and I’m so looking forward to 

seeing you all.  It has been way too long 

for many. 

The History Tour with Bob is fast 

approaching but if you want to go, you 

must let me know ASAP. We might be 

able to get you into the hotel if we act 

fast. 

It is summer, so we are beginning to 

have our monthly lunches. Again, they 

are open to all Club members and guests. 

It is a great chance to enjoy some of our 

best local restaurants and an afternoon of 

fun with other Club members. 

The hosted summer BBQ is also coming 

fast, and we still have some room, not 

much, but a few. 

I have a few other thoughts on some 

summer fun but some of them maybe 

last minute, so stay tuned.  

Enjoy your June. 

 

 

Be well! 

 

Francis Perry 

 

 

 

DATES TO MARK ON THE CALENDAR 

 

June 21 – First Summer Lunch 

-11:45, Pickle Jar 2nd floor deck 

(RSVP by June 19) 

 

June 23-24 – History Tour – 

Leaving at 9:00am from Irving 

Big Stop 

 

July 9 – Lamb BBQ - 4:00pm 

Chez Roberts/Hopper.  

(RSVP by July1) 

 

July TBA – Second Summer 

Lunch -11:45, Wolastoq Wharf 

(RSVP by July 15) 

 

July 23 – Wade’s Cocktails - 

7:00pm 

(RSVP by July 20) 

 



May Events - AGM and Tour of the 

NB Provincial Archives / Kings 

Landing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DISPATCHES 
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